

José van Dijck Stichting Soka Concertgebouwplein 17 1071 LM Amsterdam

6th December 2023

Dear José, friends and families of club Notelaar and stichting Soka,

I would like to thank you personally for your generous donations of €1450 on 7<sup>th</sup> November and €300 on 8<sup>th</sup> November, for a total of €1750 to WONDER Foundation raised during your benefit dinner in aid of girls who have been affected by the floods in Nigeria. Your kind contribution will play an important part in our mission to give scholarships to more girls and it will help to bring them closer to their educational goals to build a better life for themselves and their families.

We are indeed very grateful for your confidence in us and, especially, we are very happy to hear that you would like to continue fundraising for WONDER. Your generous support enables meaningful change in many Nigerian girls lives so they can thrive, live full lives, and become agents of change in their communities.

This work would not be possible without kind supporters like you and on behalf of the girls who will benefit from your support, thank you very much.

Yours sincerely,

Carmen Gonzalez

**CEO WONDER Foundation** 

